
Happy New Year Red Rocks! 

We hope that you and your family had a great holiday. We 

will be easing back into the second half of the school year 

by finishing out Winter Break at Mitchell from January 2nd 

through January 8th. Regular before and after care resumes 

at Mitchell on January 9th.  

As a reminder to all kindergarten families, your child will start 

walking to program alone starting January 14th. We have 

been working on transitioning them into this step and their 

teachers will also assist in giving reminders. It is always helpful 

for you to have a conversation with them to remind them to 

come straight to Red Rocks after school.  

Please be on the lookout for an invitation to our Spring 

Family Night! If you have any suggestions for a theme or 

activity for this event, please let us know!  

Red Rocks School Age Child Care at Mitchell: 

Important and Upcoming Dates: 

January 1: Tuition Due / CLOSED 

January 2-8: Winter Break at Mitchell 

January 9: Regular care resumes at 

Mitchell.  

January 21st: CLOSED in observance 

of Martin Luther King Day  

February 15th: Early Release Day 

(sign up by February 1st)  

Contact Information: 

Site Manager: Allie Jones 

Site Phone: (303) 519-3743 

Specialist: Rebecca Abbey  

Program Manager: 

Sarah Espinoza  

(303) 914-6452  

sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu 

SACC Administrator:  

Elizabeth Phelps 

liz.phelps@rrcc.edu  

Accounting: sacc@rrcc.edu 

Website: rrcc.edu/sacc  

Hours: 6:45-8:05/2:55-6:00  

This month’s curriculum is filled with experimenting 

in the snow, learning about Dr. Seuss, and  

adventuring through Europe.  

DID YOU KNOW? 

 When schools have had to make adjustments to their art, 

music, and drama programs, afterschool programs can offer the 

opportunity to create, dance, play music, paint, draw, and much 

more! Supporting academic subjects is a major goal of our 

program, but we also strive to support the interests in creative and 

visual arts that your child(ren) have. During program time, we offer 

art, drama, and play a variety of music listening and playing 

opportunities.  



SUMMER REGISTRATION IS BEGENNING 

IN FEBRUARY! 

Summer program will be held at 

Mitchell Elementary. 

Summer registration will open on our 

website on February 2: www.rrcc.edu/

sacc.  

Similar to last summer, we will be going 

on field trips on every Monday, 

Wednesday, and Friday. Tuesday and 

Thursdays we remain on site and do 

different activities throughout the day.   

If you have questions about  summer 

registration, please let me know! 

 

This Summer’s Theme: A Novel Summer! 

We are diving into the most popular 

novels and stories that captivate the 

minds of readers young and old. You 

can find the list of books we will cover 

in our 

Building, homework, and puzzles were incredibly popular at 

our program last month. We are continuing to purchase 

supplies and items that spark your children’s interests! 


